
HAROLD K. HOCHSCHILD 
,270 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS 

New York 20

October 26, 1965

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, N. M.

Dear Eliot:

Thanks for the box of 121 transparencies 
received here on Friday.*” The accompanying list 
as checked off against the transparencies leaves 
me somewhat mystified. I have not had time to 
check off all the transparencies (and no time to 
look at any of them), but I notice that some of 
those dated 1963 are in your list under 1964 
and some of those enclosed in the box are not 
on your list at all. But we can discuss all this 
when we see you here early in December.

Tomorrow I am having a purely preliminary 
talk with a very well known publishing firm from the 
standpoint of distribution.

Sincerely,


